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Amber Burke

From: Jeffrey Kaufman, M.D. <JeffreyKaufmanMD@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 11:17 AM

To: Amber Burke

Subject: [External] NO to S.265

[External] 

Dear Ms Burke,  

 

S.265 is completely unnecessary, as existing law works, and the bill is 
being misused by Rep. Martin LaLonde as a vehicle for a Gun Control Campaign. 
 

Prosecutor Thibault and gun control advocate Representative LaLonde (D -South Burlington) are 
attempting to use S.265 as a means to extend the prohibition of the private ownership of firearms in 
Vermont. 
 

Even the VT ACLU recognizes this effort as against the public good.   
 

Please do not support S.265. 
It is an abuse of process, an abuse of powers given to our representatives to uphold the VT State 
Constitution and US Constitution.   
 

Thank you, 
 

Jeffrey Kaufman MD  
Derby, VT 
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